
 

 

 

Adam M. Hall 

Analyst, Rates & Regulatory Affairs 

15 Buttrick Rd. 

Londonderry, NH 03053 

603-216-3624 

Adam.Hall@libertyutilities.com 

 

June 29, 2022 

Via Electronic Mail 

Daniel Goldner, Chairman 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit St., Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301-2429 

 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

Re:  Docket No. DE 22-024; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty  

2022 Default Service Solicitations 

Compliance Tariff — Rates 

On June 20, 2022, the Commission issued Order No 26,643 in Docket No. DE 22-024 approving 

Liberty’s energy service solicitation process and resulting rates for effect on August 1, 2022.  In 

that order, the Commission required Liberty to file conforming tariff pages, incorporating the 

new energy service rates.  Included with this letter are the following tariff pages reflecting the 

approved adjustments to each of the rates in the above-referenced order: 

 Fifth Revised Page 27 

 Eleventh Revised Page 123 and 125 

 Twelfth Revised Page 126 

 Thirteenth Revised Page 127 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please do not hesitate to call if you have any 

questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Adam M. Hall 

 

Enclosures 

Cc: Service List 

. Liberty· 


